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22nd March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year of Prayer 2024 
 
Pope Francis has requested that 2024 be marked as the 'Year of Prayer'. He would like Christians 
to use this time of prayer to, "Recover the desire to be in the presence of the Lord, to listen to 
Him and adore Him."  
 
Please find attached a 'Year of Prayer' prayer card, which has been provided to us by CAFOD.  
 
It is hoped this card will help you and your family use prayer to become closer to God. 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
RE Coordinator 
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